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The Borough of Martinsburg is applying for a Keystone Facade Grant to 
assist local business owners who may have an interest in having façade 
improvements completed on their building. The Borough is presently 
undertaking a $408,481.00 sidewalk replacement project with 
construction to begin this summer. As part of this effort, the Borough has 
the ability to apply for Grant Funds of $50,000.00 to help offset costs of 
10 building façade improvements with a dollar for dollar owner 
contribution  match up to $5,000.00 per building. If you are interested in 
this grant opportunity I am requesting that you or a representative attend 
a public meeting that we are required to have to make us grant eligible. 
The more interest we have the better our chances of receiving the grant. 

The meeting will be held on January 23, 2014 @ 6:30 pm in the 
Borough Building at 110 South Walnut Street. Thank you,  
 
Randy Stoltz 
Borough Manager 
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